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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Some housekeeping for the return onsite of Maddingley students this week. 

Masks 

Masks are mandatory for all students from Grade 3 to Year 12 who do not hold a lawful exemption.  
Students from Year 7 to Year 12 are required to wear a mask indoors and outdoors.  Students from 
Year 3 to Year 6 are required to wear a mask indoors.  Whilst the school holds a supply of masks for 
emergencies, I would ask that parents also look to ensure their children are kitted out with appropriate 
masks. 

Masks are to be worn to and from school – particularly on school buses and public transport.  It is 
important that masks are appropriately worn around the school and I would ask that parents reinforce 
this with students. 

Ventilation 

To assist in getting air circulating in rooms, windows will be required to be open.  This will inevitably 
mean that they may be cooler than normal.  I would strongly urge students to dress accordingly. 

Uniform 

The correct uniform (summer or full uniform) should be worn from Wednesday.  If any parent/student 
is having issues with uniform they should contact the appropriate Year Level Coordinator. 

Hand Sanitisation 

Appropriate hand sanitisation will be available throughout the school and students are encouraged to 
sanitise their hands. 

Testing 

Students in Year 12 who are not double vaccinated and who cross from Metropolitan Melbourne to 
attend the school are required to be tested twice a week as per State Government requirements. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 

 


